
 

 

9th June 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

Year 6 Sports Morning at Longsands Academy 
 
I am delighted to inform you that as part of the smooth transition between the 
Junior School and Longsands, the Year 9 Sports Leaders will be organising and 
delivering a fun morning of sport activities at Longsands Academy on Thursday 16th 
June, beginning at 9:05am and finishing at 11:05am. Sport is a key part of life at 
Priory Junior School, we would like to show the children how much fun they can 
have and the responsibilities they can take on as they progress through Longsands 
too. 
 
Your child will participate in a variety of activities involving throwing, running and 
jumping. The entire year group will visit and participate in these activities. They will 
then return to the Junior School in time for the rest of the morning and lunchtime as 
usual. 
 
Please ensure your child has: a water bottle, sun cream and a sun hat. 
 
As there will still be lessons taking place at Longsands, unfortunately, we cannot 
allow parents to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
J. Emmess 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 
 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 
Tel: 01480 226730 
Fax: 01480 226731 

 
Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 


